
Our “magazine train" flies forward… 

 

There are the song’s lyrics the words would not be thrown out. With this analogy, 

we can say that our “magazine train," flies forward, already for five years. At the 

present time, after the appearance of 20 numbers, the readers from the cities of Ukraine, 

and in the other countries, found this magazine a scholarly publication in the field of 

economics. It is very pleasant to find out that our magazine, including the blog of the 

sheaf-editor, is a reference for the majority of the scientific and metric bases in the 

world, of economics. As a result of that, we received reports, that the articles written by 

our authors were subject of interest by other scholars, because they are partners to our 

SCOPUS. And this list of bases for us broadens every year. The year of 2016, will not 

be an exception. Also, we joined the Australian scientific and metrical base - ISI. Like 

that, we read their magazines, to find out how other publications can offer a reference in 

the abstract thesis, written by other scientific degree candidates, or doctor of sciences, 

from all existent economic specialties, included in the international bases for the main 

requirements to the appropriate degrees. 

During the 5 years of the existence of our magazine, the process of our work went 

not always smoothly and cloudiness, without problems. We outlived the dark enough 

periods in our life, we moved together with our university (Volodymyr Dahl EUNU), 

which is the founder of magazine, to another city, and left many authors and readers 

behind us, because they did not join us. Likewise, we continued the work, with the 

authors, who believed in the commitment, of our magazine. For this reason, we are 

sincerely grateful to those readers and authors, who remained with us, and were not 

indifferent to the recreation of magazine in the new place. Our interest in the 

dissemination of ideas was fruitful. We have many new friends, colleagues, readers, 

from all Ukraine, Estonia, Latvia, Uzbekistan, Belarus, Kyrgyzstan and other states, 

who appreciate and support our national and regional individualism. Also, because we 

are Ukrainians, and would like to advance the “magazine train", to support our national 

patriotism, with that our Government officials, will understand that, we are committed 

to bring our readers, to the top level of knowledge in the field of economics. We have 

new goals and we move toward progressive socio-economic, democratic development, 

not only for the State, but also to the region, and university, as the representatives of the 

national interests. We are not ashamed to tell that we Easters of Ukraine, from Luhask 

region, because we share the national history and individualism of all Ukrainian 

citizens, living in Ukraine. And this truth is acknowledged not only in Ukraine, but also 

throughout of Ukrainian border. 

Many thanks to the readers and authors, who put their trust in us, and for further 

support and "green light" to our “magazine train". 
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